
 709 Lyne Road 
Williams Lake, BC  Canada 
V2G 3Z3 
 
Phone: (250) 392-5455 
Fax: (250) 392-6606 

November 2, 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
The snow is upon us, so I have put away the shorts until springtime.  We are trying to 
keep students outside as much as possible so please ensure your children are dressed 
for the weather.   

 
Dates to remember: 
November 3rd -  October Student of the Month assembly 
November 6th -  Photo Retakes  
November 9th -  Remembrance Day Assembly 
November 10th -           Remembrance Day Stat – NO SCHOOL 
November 15th - Parent Teacher Interviews (Dismissal at 1:30 pm.)  
November 16th - Parent Teacher Interviews (Dismissal at 1:30 pm.) 
November 20th -  Pro D Day (students do not attend) 
November 22nd - PAC meeting at 5:30 pm. 
 
 

Students of the Month – Aria Feddema, Gurman Bisla, Mackenzie Durfeld, Joah 

Sainis, Paisley Altrows, Manmit Johal, Mayleigh Vinje, Chevy Alcock, Camlen Requarth, 
Sloan Fuller, Makenna Laurie, Peyton McKeeman, Bodhi Sigurdson, Zayne Harford, Rylan 
Sayenchuk, Cole Bergen, Rylee Duff, Kaitlin Oakford, James Parker, Mason Wallace, Liam 
Hollett, and Hannah Vinje. 
 
Well done and thank you for your efforts to make our school an even better place.  Our 
next SOM assembly will be December 1st, 2023. 
 

Halloween: It was great to see all the students and staff having fun at the school.  

Thanks to Tom Arduini for this group shot of everyone in the gym. 

 
 

Chilcotin Road Elementary 
School District No. 27 (Cariboo-Chilcotin) 

Home of the Road Runners! 



“Guiding Potential into Reality” 

Munch a Lunch – We are working through the orders and Brandy continues to get 

options that work for our students with variety and cost being the priorities.  If you 
would like to Volunteer with Wednesday lunches, you can sign up as a Volunteer on 
Munch a Lunch. 
 

Volleyball – Our players have been having fun representing our school at other sites.  

They continue to improve their skills, but I have been impressed with their 
sportsmanship and their ability to have fun, even if they don’t score the most points. 
 

 Feeding Futures - We have been providing healthy snacks for students before school 

and at lunch.  Please remind your children this is meant to support students who may be 
hungry at that time of the day.  Please discuss the importance of utilizing the service in a 
responsible way, and more importantly not wasting food. A big thank you to those 
parents who have been able to help with the food prep and serving.  I will be attending 
a community forum on November 8 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm to share what we are 
doing in our school to provide food for our students. 
 

 School Photo retakes – will take place on Monday, November 6th, 2023. 

 

PAC Meeting - The next PAC meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 22nd 

here in the staff room at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Fundraising events happen frequently throughout the year in the hopes of raising 
money to provide opportunities for our students.  THANK YOU to our PAC who works 
throughout the year organizing events through fundraising.  Thank you for supporting 
these events. 

 
Report Cards – “Learning updates” will be provided three times throughout the year.  

Remember there have been some changes with reporting in BC.  I have included some 
links that you can peruse at your convenience. 
 

• K-12 Student Reporting Policy Information for Educators and School Leaders | Building 
Student Success - B.C. Curriculum (gov.bc.ca) 

• Blue Dust White Simple Minimalist All Purpose Presentation PPT Template (gov.bc.ca) 
• K-12-student-reporting-parent-and-caregiver-letter-from-school-staff.docx (live.com) 

• K-12 Student Reporting Information for Parents and Caregivers Package_ 3 
PAGER_Updated (gov.bc.ca) 

 
We are working on the process so you, as parents and guardians, will have the ability to 
access your children’s report cards online.  If you don’t have access to the internet, 
please let us know, and we gladly provide a paper copy. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school.  Gregg Gaylord 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/information-for-educators-and-school-leaders
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/reporting/information-for-educators-and-school-leaders
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/k-12-student-reporting-policy-presentation.pdf
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fcurriculum.gov.bc.ca%2Fsites%2Fcurriculum.gov.bc.ca%2Ffiles%2Fpdf%2Freporting%2FK-12-student-reporting-parent-and-caregiver-letter-from-school-staff.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/english-communicating-student-learning-information-for-parents-and-caregivers-package.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/english-communicating-student-learning-information-for-parents-and-caregivers-package.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/english-communicating-student-learning-information-for-parents-and-caregivers-package.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/english-communicating-student-learning-information-for-parents-and-caregivers-package.pdf

